
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1897/2024-25         10.03.2025 
 

CIRCULAR  
Dear Parents, 
 

Sub. : Rescheduling of Orientation programme for Pre-KG, KG-1 & Gr.1 

 
Further to Circular No. Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1893/2024-25 dated 25.02.2025, please be 

informed that the Orientation programme for Pre-KG, KG-1 & Gr.1 (2025-26), 

scheduled for Thursday, 27th March 2025, has been rescheduled to Saturday, 5th April 

2025. The details are as under: 
 

Grade 
(2025-26) 

 

Time Venue 

Pre-KG & KG-1 8.30 to 9.30 a.m. Auditorium, followed by a meeting with 

the respective class teachers in the 

classrooms and the Transport 

department on the ground. 

Gr.1 10.00 to 11.00 a.m.  Meeting with the respective class 

teachers in the classrooms and the 

Transport department on the ground. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to your presence. 
 
 
With regards, 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 

 


